
To honor all of our grandparents, including those who live
far away, we will be arranging a picture display in the
Providence Room. Families are invited to send in pictures
of OLSS children with their grandparents and/or great
grandparents.

Picture Guidelines:
• Unframed pictures only, maximum size 5X7
• You MUST label the back of each picture with your child’s
name to ensure they are returned to the correct family.

• To ensure that all grandparents are represented, each
child may bring up to 4 pictures.

• Pictures can include your child at any age.
• If you do not have a grandparent/ great grandparent
picture including your children (for example, if a
grandparent is deceased), we welcome a picture of the
grandparent without children.

• To protect the pictures, please send them in a ziplock bag
or envelope. While we will take every precaution to keep
the photos safe, please send in copies of heirloom photos
rather than the originals.

Calling	All	
Grandparent	
Pictures!


